For the months beginning in March

Especially for the parishes that are under goal or parishes who struggle to collect on their pledges throughout the ABCD campaign, I recommend that each parish place a bulletin announcement once a month like the below announcement: 

  
2023 ABCD Parish Progress

Thank you for your participation in and support of the annual Archbishop’s Charity and Development Drive (ABCD).  Each year, our parish counts on the support of our community so that we can not only achieve our parish goal, but also so that we can unite as a Catholic community to and spread the love of Christ beyond our parish doors.

If you have made a pledge, thank you for your continued generosity to fulfill that pledge.  If you have yet to make a gift, please consider making a gift to the ABCD today!  Below is a summary of our parish’s 2023 ABCD performance:  
 
PARISH GOAL:      		______________________________
AMOUNT PLEDGED:     	______________________________
AMOUNT PAID:      		______________________________
REMAINING BALANCE:     ______________________________
 
Through your generosity, we serve hundreds of thousands of individuals and families in our Catholic community through outreach, formation, evangelization, and worship.  Your support is truly appreciated!  Thank you and God bless you!


